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				October 9, 2018
 
Trans-Lux Corporation
1700 Delaware Avenue
Des Moines, IA 50317

RE:	Overdue Notice

Dear Trans-Lux,

As you are aware, Olympian LED Inc. has been providing merchandise to Trans-Lux Corporation since September of 2014.  Olympian appreciates your business and desires to continue providing merchandise to your company in the future.  However, Trans-Lux currently carries a significant balance that has been overdue since January of 2015.  The transactions that remain unpaid are:

Date		Invoice No.		Balance
01-15-2015	1094			$1,599.00
02-03-2015	1104			$999.98
04-16-2015	1139			$2,249.95
05-13-2015	1153			$7,100.00
09-28-2017	4084			$6,560.00
10-18-2017	4185			$25,330.00

Total Outstanding:			$43,838.93

If the above accounting is in error, please provide evidence of payments of the invoices and credit will be provided to the outstanding balance.

On April 5, 2018, Mr. Pajunen admitted Trans-Lux owed Olympian Led Inc. outstanding balances.  Specifically, he indicated in an email of that date the following:

“Brady,

The attached check was cut today for one of the old unpaid invoices.  I will keep you informed as we make further payments to pay down the past due balance.

Best Regards

FAST-FRIENDLY-FLEXIBLE-FOCUSED
Zach Pajunen
Senior Buyer”

Olympian LED Inc. has retained my services for the collection of this commercial debt.  Please note that the total balance is hereby demanded.  An outstanding balance of this magnitude can significantly burden small businesses like Olympian LED, Inc.  While Olympian has allowed Trans-Lux to delay payments for a significant period of time on the above listed invoices, it must take action at this time to collect this debt. 

Please forward payment to the Law Office of James E. Orth, Jr. P.A in the amount of $43,838.94 payable to Olympian LED, Inc. within 5 business days of receipt of this demand.  If payment is not timely received, my client will be forced to pursue other means of collection.

Again, it is the sincere desire of Olympian LED, Inc. to continue provided its quality services to Trans-Lux and the payment of all outstanding invoices will be appreciated.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at 321-264-9624.

Sincerely,


James E. Orth, Jr.
Attorney

Enclosure


[bookmark: _GoBack]PLEASE NOTE THIS FIRM MAY BE CONSIDERED A DEBT COLLECTOR AND ALL INFORMATION OBTAINED MAY BE USED FOR THAT PURPOSE.  IF TRANS-LUX CORPORATION IS CURRENTLY IN BANKRUPTCY PROCEEDINGS OR HAS RECEIVED A DISCHARGE OF ITS DEBTS AT ANY TIME SINCE JANUARY 1, 2015, THEN THIS LETTER IS FOR INFORMATIONAL PURPOSES ONLY.  PLEASE PROVIDE THE BANKRUPTCY CASE NUMBER SO THAT MY CLIENT MAY FILE A CLAIM THEREIN.


